

Christmas Newsletter Friday 7th December 2018

A Message from the Headteacher

There is a lot happening in the next few weeks and as there have been some necessary changes since our last newsletter, I thought I'd try and communicate all the updates as best I can to you now.

<u>Postponed:</u> The Musical Coffee Afternoon (Thursday December 13th) has had to be postponed until next term due to some key staff absences.

<u>Correction:</u> The pantomime was originally advertised as Tuesday 11th December but is in fact taking place on Tuesday 18th December. Apologies to any parents who were hoping to volunteer on the 11th.

Addition: We have added in an extra performance on Thursday 20th December to just the one previously advertised due to having the performance in school this year which reduces the capacity for parents. Thank you for being so supportive and understanding about the two ticket maximum.

Necessary Change: Because of the additional performance and the low afternoon nursery numbers, we have moved the nursery Christmas singalong to Friday 21st December when the parents and carers of ALL our nursery children will be invited to the same performance.

Thank you again for your patience, support and understanding at this deliciously busy time of year! Please also check the calendar on our website for the most up to date list of events.

Mr Myers

Important School Dates for Parents and Carers

Tuesday 11th December Christmas Fayre 3:30pm-4:30pm

Thursday 13th December Christmas Lunch Day

Tuesday 18th DecemberWhole School Pantomime at Gateshead Stadium – Rec to Y6Wednesday 19th DecemberWhole School Christmas Performance 9:30am – 10:30amThursday 20th DecemberWhole School Christmas Performance 9:30am – 10:30am

Home Learning Exhibition 3:30pm-4:30pm

Friday 21st December Nursery Christmas Performances 10:30am – 11:00am

Last day of term.

Monday 7th JanuaryTeacher Training Day: School ClosedTuesday 8th JanuarySchool reopens for the Spring Term

Next Newsletter: Friday 11th January

